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The licensee wishes to note that the Issues/Programs Reports, Certifications of Compliance 

with Children’s Commercial Limits, and Children’s Television Programming Reports for the Third 
Quarter 2013 and Fourth Quarter 2018 were each timely uploaded to the online public inspection file 
and/or filed once the federal government reopened after shutdowns. 

 
The licensee has had a regular practice of uploading political advertising information to 

WCCB’s online public inspection file; however, political file data was not uploaded immediately in 
certain instances and not always in a complete fashion.  Upon discovery of these omissions, the 
licensee has taken corrective action to ensure that the political files are materially complete and that 
all political advertising information is uploaded as soon as possible. 
 

During the time period under review, the licensee has diligently prepared its annual EEO 
public file reports and strived to add those reports to its public file in a timely fashion.  The FCC 
online public file records, however, show that the 2017-2018 report was added to the public file on 
August 28, 2018 – less than a month following the August 1 deadline; it shows that the 2016-2017 
report was added to the online public file on August 28, 2018.  The licensee's records show that these 
two reports were posted to the station's website each year before the August 1 deadline.  It is unable 
to locate information indicating why the online public file does not show timely upload of these two 
annual EEO reports; it had assumed that they were uploaded in a timely fashion and regrets if that 
was not the case since they were otherwise provided to the public on the station’s website by the 
August 1 date in each respective year. 
 
 In preparing its renewal application, the licensee noticed that the links to some documents 
posted to its online public file, including both those automatically uploaded by the FCC and those 
uploaded by the station, do not always open.  The licensee has brought this to the FCC staff’s 
attention, and they indicated they are looking into the matter. 


